4/25/22, 7:54 AM City of Two Rivers Mail - Beach bash

¥ Jamie Jackson <jamjac@two-rivers.org>
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Beach bash

1 message

Adam Wachowski <awachowski@two-rivers.org>
To: Jamie Jackson <jamjac@two-rivers.org>

Sun, Apr 24, 2022 at 5:12 PM

Hi Jamie

Beach Bash is requesting the noise ordinance be waived for Friday June 24 and Saturday June 25 for our annual Beach
Bash at Neshotah Beach. We do have live bands that play until 1130 pm.

Can you please request this from council on our behalf?

Adam
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